January 24, 2017

Dear Parents:

Please be advised that the time to order the Advanced Placement (AP) test for Calculus,
Chemistry, and Physics is quickly approaching. Each student that wishes to take one of these
tests MUST pay the required $94 (per exam) on or before Thursday, February 8th. Any
student that has not paid for the AP test by this date will not be allowed to take the

examination. The AP Chemistry test will be administered on Monday, May 7th from 8am until
noon. The AP Physics test will be administered on Tuesday, May 8th from noon until 4pm. The
AP Calculus tests, both AB and BC, will be administered on Tuesday, May 15th from 8am until
noon.

We have been preparing for these exams since the beginning of this academic year. We highly
encourage each of our students to give considerable thought and discernment about taking the
AP exam. We have every confidence that our students will have a positive experience from
taking this examination. Families can access the score required for college credit on the
following website:
https://apstudent.collegeboard.org/creditandplacement/search-credit-policies.

Once exams have been ordered, no refunds will be available nor will additional tests

be available. It is imperative that students make a choice and follow through with it. Again, the
money for the exam is due no later than Thursday, February 8th. Checks should be made out to
SJHS. A fee reduction waiver is available upon request. Please contact your AP teacher or
Karen Appell for details.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. If you have any questions, please feel free
to contact your AP teacher.
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